
September 13, 2022

5:30 – 6:00pm

JHS Cafeteria

Jacksonville High School would like to invite current OnRamps

students and their parents/guardians to the 2022 OnRamps

Information Night.

During this presentation, parents and students will learn more 

about the OnRamps experience. 

• Difference Between Dual Credit and Dual Enrollment

• Transferability 

• Course Cost 

• Student Experience 

• Credit Decision 

For more information, visit onramps.utexas.edu or contact, Sarah.Stephens@jisd.org

ONRAMPS 

INFORMATION NIGHT
EXPERIENCE COLLEGE BEFORE COLLEGE


